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Figure 5.2.1: Forestry Felling

Note: Areas outside of the wayleave are required to be
felled to accommodate access tracks, construction
compounds, quarries and to minimise the risk of windthrow.
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Figure 5.2.2: Forestry Felling

Note: Areas outside of the wayleave are required to be
felled to accommodate access tracks, construction
compounds, quarries and to minimise the risk of windthrow.
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Figure 5.2.3: Forestry Felling

Note: Areas outside of the wayleave are required to be
felled to accommodate access tracks, construction
compounds, quarries and to minimise the risk of windthrow.
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Figure 5.2.4: Forestry Felling

Note: Areas outside of the wayleave are required to be
felled to accommodate access tracks, construction
compounds, quarries and to minimise the risk of windthrow.
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Figure 5.2.5: Forestry Felling

Note: Areas outside of the wayleave are required to be
felled to accommodate access tracks, construction
compounds, quarries and to minimise the risk of windthrow.
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Figure 5.2.6: Forestry Felling

Note: Areas outside of the wayleave are required to be
felled to accommodate access tracks, construction
compounds, quarries and to minimise the risk of windthrow.
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Figure 5.2.7: Forestry Felling

Note: Areas outside of the wayleave are required to be
felled to accommodate access tracks, construction
compounds, quarries and to minimise the risk of windthrow.
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Figure 5.2.8: Forestry Felling

Note: Areas outside of the wayleave are required to be
felled to accommodate access tracks, construction
compounds, quarries and to minimise the risk of windthrow.
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Figure 5.2.9: Forestry Felling

Note: Areas outside of the wayleave are required to be
felled to accommodate access tracks, construction
compounds, quarries and to minimise the risk of windthrow.
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Figure 5.2.10: Forestry Felling

Note: Areas outside of the wayleave are required to be
felled to accommodate access tracks, construction
compounds, quarries and to minimise the risk of windthrow.
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Figure 5.2.11: Forestry Felling

Note: Areas outside of the wayleave are required to be
felled to accommodate access tracks, construction
compounds, quarries and to minimise the risk of windthrow.
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Figure 5.2.12: Forestry Felling

Note: Areas outside of the wayleave are required to be
felled to accommodate access tracks, construction
compounds, quarries and to minimise the risk of windthrow.
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Figure 5.2.13: Forestry Felling

Note: Areas outside of the wayleave are required to be
felled to accommodate access tracks, construction
compounds, quarries and to minimise the risk of windthrow.
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Figure 5.2.14: Forestry Felling

Note: Areas outside of the wayleave are required to be
felled to accommodate access tracks, construction
compounds, quarries and to minimise the risk of windthrow.
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Figure 5.2.15: Forestry Felling

Note: Areas outside of the wayleave are required to be
felled to accommodate access tracks, construction
compounds, quarries and to minimise the risk of windthrow.
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Figure 5.2.16: Forestry Felling

Note: Areas outside of the wayleave are required to be
felled to accommodate access tracks, construction
compounds, quarries and to minimise the risk of windthrow.
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Figure 5.2.17: Forestry Felling

Note: Areas outside of the wayleave are required to be
felled to accommodate access tracks, construction
compounds, quarries and to minimise the risk of windthrow.
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Figure 5.2.18: Forestry Felling

Note: Areas outside of the wayleave are required to be
felled to accommodate access tracks, construction
compounds, quarries and to minimise the risk of windthrow.
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Figure 5.5.1: Overview of Access Points
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Figure 5.5.2: Overview of Access Points
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